Synchro Alberta Delivery of Coach Courses

Synchro Alberta recognizes that coaches from across Alberta will look to take coaching
courses each year. In order to provide some consistencies with delivery, so that
coaches and clubs can anticipate when and where courses will be delivered, the
following plan will be followed as of September 2011.

Based on statistics of past course registrations, Synchro Alberta will offer one Synchro
Instructor annually and one Competition Introduction annually. These courses will
alternate between the north and the south, where one course will run in the south and
the other course will run in the north, the following year the courses will switch.
Generally this means Edmonton and Calgary.

On occasion, there is high demand for one or both courses. When this occurs, Synchro
Alberta may attempt to offer a second course as required. However confirmation of a
second course will only happen if the coordination of a facility and course conductor is
achievable.

If in the event any given course has a much larger registration of participants not from
the community in which it is being delivered, Synchro Alberta may attempt to change
the location closer to or in the community of which the larger registration of participants
are from. However confirmation of the course change will only happen if the
coordination of a facility and course conductor is achievable.

Synchro Alberta will be aiming to post the course dates and registration forms by mid-
summer, we encourage clubs and coaches to develop a habit to look for the dates on
the website and plan accordingly. Registration deadlines will be early in the event
Synchro Alberta may consider changes.



